GIVING TREE 2020

It is that time of year again when St Olaf parishioners start looking for the Giving Tree.

This year things will be a little different due to COVID-19 – we will be going ONLINE!!! It

is hoped that the response by the parishioners will be similar to previous years. There is

definitely a need for a helping hand during these times.

There are three sign-ups, one for the Catholic Charities Scrip Gift Card program and one

each for the Spirit of Christmas Girls and Boys items. Please read the instructions on

each sign-up for the process.

All gifts and Scrip cards must be purchased and received at the church no later

than Tuesday, December 1.

https://bit.ly/SpiritofChristmas-girls
https://bit.ly/SpiritofChristmas-boys
https://bit.ly/GivingTree_CatholicCharities
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